
 

 

 

 

 

7 November 2017 

 

Manufacturing Update 

 

Forward sales orders for this quarter and early 2018 are strong with significant increases from our 

major distributors. 

We have sourced pre-cursor from more than one supplier overseas with consistent improved 

quality, however, we still face delays in commencing manufacturing in the US and finalising our pre-

cursor processing in order to achieve cost effective and consistent supply to the US. 

 

Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 

Managing Director 

 


